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Reqests 2 

All data on prepay connections that the Authority holds is publicly available. It has either been 
provided to you in previous requests under the Act or is publicly available here: Electricity 
Authority - EMI (market statistics and tools). This part of your request is therefore declined under 
section 18(d) of the Act as the information is publicly available. 

Request 3 

The Authority’s recent focus has been mandating the Consumer Care Obligations which 
includes protection for prepay consumers. Given this priority, the Authority has not done any 
additional analysis on prepay data. This part of your request is therefore declined under section 
18(g)(i) of the Act as some of the information requested is not held by the Authority and the 
Authority has no grounds for believing that the information is held by another department (for 
itself and for a departmental agency hosted by it or an interdepartmental executive board 
serviced by it) or interdepartmental venture or Minister of the Crown or organisation, or by a local 
authority.  

I understand that you are having further discussions with my Senior Leadership Team 
colleagues about areas of shared interested, including the forthcoming retail market monitoring 
decision. 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or 
freephone 0800 802 602.  

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact us by emailing 
oia@ea.govt.nz. 

Nāku noa, nā, 

Airihi Mahuika 
GM Legal, Monitoring and Compliance 




